
14 15

i iIt was suggested by Mr. Finlayson that the Commission
start looking for a planning consultant to help them in their
future work. It was requested that Mr. Finlayson contact Mr.
Haslett Bell and ask him to speak at the next Planning Commission
meeting to be held January 4 at 8:oo p.m.

It was a^so suggested to contact the various civic
organizations and ask forthe names of their planning represent-atives.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
The question was raised regarding the authority of thePlanning Commission to approve plats in the City of west Linn.Acting upon the suggestion of Mr. Haslett Bell it was decidedto request a letter from 'Jest Linn authorizing the PlanningCommission to approve plats in West Linn.
The follov/ing letter of resignation from Mr. Long was

Gi
th- read:

There being no further business the meeting adjourned.
January 5, 1949

Members of the Oregon City Planning Commission:

Due to the fact that I have been named City Commissionerto ,fill the unexpired term of George Woodward, resigned, Iwish to offer my resignation as a member of the City PlanningCommission effective January 11, 1949.

Secretary

Oregon City, Oregon, January 4, 1949
REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

The City Planning Commission met in regular session on
the above date in the office of the City Manager at the City
Hall at 8:00 p.m.

As there was not a quorum present the meeting adjourned
to convene again January 11 at 8:00 p.m.

Very truly yours,

I I RICHARD W. LONG

After due consideration the motion was made by Miss Perryand seconded by Mrs. Miller that Mr. Long's resignation beaccepted.m
Mr. Haslett Bell told the Planning Commission of hisactivities in the planning field and outlined the work that isto be done by a planning commission.

Secretary

Oregon City, Oregon, January 11, 1949
nEGULAR ADJOURNED MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION After much discussion the motion was made by Miss Perryand seconded by Mrs. Miller that Mr. Bell be hired as planningconsultant at a salary of $50.00 per day.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned.
The City Planning Commission met in regular adjourned session

the above date in the office of the C3t y Manager at the City
Hall at 8:00 p.m.

Roll call showed the following present:

Mr. E. L. Baughman, President
Miss Majorie Perry, Vice-president
Mrs. Franklin Miller, -Vest Linn
Mr. Richard W. Long,
Mrs. Carl Klippel
Mr. Raymond P. Caufield, Mayor
Mr. Robert A. Finlayson, City Engineer
Mr. Alden Miller, City Attorney
Miss Lois Petit, Secretary

Secretary

Oregon City, Oregon, February 1, 1949
REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

I I The City Planning Commission met in regular session on
the above date in the office of the City Manager at the City
Hall at 8:00 p.m.
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